
 

 

13 July 2021 
 
 
The resident 
CONCORD  NSW  2137 
 
 
Dear resident, 
 
 

Construction works notification – Henley Park Playground, Concord 
 
As part of our Let’s All Play Strategy and commitment to improving outdoor 
spaces, I am pleased to announce that we are ready to start works on the 
Henley Park Playground upgrade. 
 
Community feedback from our consultation in November 2020 has been 
incorporated into the final design with strong support for climbing equipment, 
swings, an accessible play tower with slide and varying levels of challenge. 
 
The concept design is shown over the page and has an estimated value of 
$150,000. More information about the design can be found at: 
collaborate.canadabay.nsw.gov.au/Henley  
 
Works are beginning this Tuesday, 13 July with completion planned by late 
August 2021, weather and site conditions permitting. Work will be undertaken 
between 7am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 
 
For further information, please contact our Landscape Architect and Project 
Manager, Philippa Dunstan, on 9911 6280. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 
 
 
 



 
 
 


